

King George Crescent, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1EG TEL: 01922 721081

Email: postbox@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk Website: www.elmwood.walsall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. L. Cross, BA Hons. MSc, NPQH,

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G Francis, BA Hon, NPQML Assistant Headteacher: Mr M Hawkes, BA Hons, NPQSL

OD/DEC 2nd July 2024

Dear parents/carers

PE REWARD TRIP TO BEAUDESERT CAMP, NR RUGELEY, ON FRIDAY 5TH JULY 2024

Your child has been selected to attend the above which is a reward trip for top sport performers and improvers and should be a day filled with fun and adventure.

Pupils will need to wear clothes and footwear suitable for the day and, in the event of good weather, would suggest the use of sun cream and a hat.

If your child normally has a free school meal, then a packed lunch will be provided. There is also a gift shop on site so if you would like to provide any spending money, I would suggest no more than £10.

I am sure that this will be a memorable experience for your child-but-if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours faithfully

MS O DIPONIO

PE TEACHER/TRIP LEAD



INVESTORS IN PE©PLE™

We invest in people Gold

Team Teach Gold Award

Dyslexia Friendly School Level 1 Award

Walsall's Anti-Bullying Charter Mark – Silver Award









